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TO: Honorable Mayor & Members of the North Port Commission

FROM: Peter D. Lear, CPA, CGMA, City Manager

TITLE: Code Enforcements Officers’ Appreciation Week

Recommended Action

Background Information

Historically, the Florida Association of Code Enforcement (F.A.C.E.) has declared the first week of June be set aside by
local government to honor and recognize their Code Enforcement Officers. The week of June 4th through June 8th, 2018
is hereby proclaimed by the City of North Port as Code Enforcement Officers’ Appreciation Week.

Strategic Plan

Financial Impact

Procurement

Attachments:
1.Code Enforcement Officers' Appreciation Week 2018

Prepared by: Carol Kozabo

Department Director: Scott Williams
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